WOMEN'S INSTITUTE

R.R.No. 3 North Bay, Ont. Mar. 2nd. 1957

TO ALL BRANCH SECRETARIES:

Enclosed you will find a copy of a suggested list of by-laws for the District.

Will you please have this matter brought before your members at the next meeting of your branch, so that your District Director will be able to express your opinions at the coming meeting of the District Delegates, which will be called soon by the President, and this will save some of the time for discussion at the District Annual.

We have been advised definitely that the Spring Fair W.I. Booth will be inside the Arena.

Yours sincerely,

(Mrs. Wilfred) Orr Moore District Secretary.